
September 10, 2018 
 
Dear Members of Congress, 
 
We, the undersigned businesses of the coastal recreation and tourism sector, strongly urge Congress to reauthorize 
and fully fund the Land and Water Conservation Fund (LWCF) before it expires on September 30. Our industries 
depend on beachgoers having access to our pristine coastlines, which LWCF has provided for over 50 years.  
  
The Land and Water Conservation Fund has protected coastal habitats and enhanced recreation opportunities for the 
public since the program’s inception in 1964. For decades, LWCF-protected places have fueled America’s $887 
billion outdoor recreation economy, providing outdoor access for millions of people nationwide. From Huntington 
Beach, CA to Satellite Beach, FL countless coastal destinations have received millions of dollars in LWCF funding 
for land acquisition and development projects.  
  
Coastal recreation and tourism are major economic drivers for coastal communities and the nation as a whole. 
Without LWCF, Americans will lose a vital source of funding for protecting the iconic beaches and protected 
coastlines that our businesses rely on. Without access to the pristine coastal areas that support our industries, the 
quality of life of both residents and visitors would be significantly degraded and our businesses would suffer.  
 
As the clock ticks down on LWCF, we ask for your leadership in protecting our coastal ecosystems and supporting 
the economies of the adjacent communities. We urge Congress to pass the existing bipartisan legislation introduced 
in both the House and Senate to permanently reauthorize LWCF before its expiration on September 30.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Price, CEO, Firewire Surfboards  
 
Don French, President, Ocean Magic  
 
W.J. Cleary, President, East Coast Diving Center 
 
Nick McLoota, Owner, Marine Layer Surf Instruction 
 
Joe Michello, Owner, Dive Services Inc.  
 
Carmen Matthews, Owner, 7 Devils Brewing Co. 
 
Donald Milora, Owner, By the Sea, LLC 
 
Kim Fisher, President, Kim Fisher Designs/Coastal 
Terra  
 
Mary FitzGerald, Co-Owner, Re-Eco Design 
 
Bryan Rushforth, Vice President, OneBall 
 
Lucille Lamberto, CNM, Proprietor B&B 
 
Andrew Palyniak, Owner and Teacher, Modo Yoga 
San Diego  
 
David Robinson, Owner, The Ride Guides  
 

Jason Buist, Vice President, Valuestream Solutions  
 
Duffy Pappa, President, Continental Divide 
 
Jason Berry, President, RaceDots  
 
Charles Garlow, Partner, The Green Commuter  
 
Jennifer Valentine, Principal, Wedding Planner  
 
Matthew Notch, Arborist, Top Notch Tree Care 
 
Michael Paul, Owner, Hot Wax Surf Shop 
 
Greg Paul, President, Hot Wax Surfboard Shaping 
School  
 
Trica Stopowski, Owner, Lucky Paws Pet and Home 
Services  
 
Aaron Taylor, Brand Development, Stereosurf 
Creative  
 
Shayne Vinagre, Manager, Beach Haven Resort  
 
Robert Pellini, Broker Associate, Real Estate Agent  


